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While | have serious reservations about the increasing number of applications made for garden extensions to

dwellings in the South Hampstead Conservation Area, | cannot justifiably object, as such, to this application
which proposes basically minor modifications to space already occupied by the existing conservatory

| would, however, like to comment that with one whole wall of the new build constructed of glass, | can see no
justification for the lantern on the roof of the proposed dining area space. This will, if permitted, be just inches
from the window of the room above, causing likely light spill nuisance to the upstairs neighbours In addition it
will contribute to additional light pollution to the area in general - something we should all be working to
reduce

May | suggest that if this application is to proceed the lantern should be removed from the proposal
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COMMNT

to comment on the
planning application for a rear extension at 36 Goldhurst Terrace (Garden Flat). CRASH notes that the
proposed extension is very similar to many others in the same, and neighbouring, streets, and does not wish
to comment on the Applicant's overall scheme. CRASH does, however, have serious reservations about the
inclusion of the proposed lantern. This rooflight rises to very much the same height - and is very close to - the
window of the first floor flat, which we assume is not in the ownership of the applicant. Light spillage from the
lantern will cause nuisance to any first floor residents, and will cause light pollution. CRASH would urge the
Applicant to revise this aspect of the proposed works.
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